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Dear Members: 

Maybe it's just that time of the semester, but I find 
myself wondering if my students are acquiring the 
most important skill they will develop over their four 
years of college—the ability to learn on their own. As 
educators we walk a fine line between being support­
ive of our students and "spoon-feeding" them. 

I always feel better when a student comes to me with 
a problem started, right or wrong, because at least 
they have tried to apply the concepts I presented in 
lecture. When my students have a problem that they 
can t solve, I usually sit down with them and we work 
it through together. I try to get them started and then 
tell them what they need to do to complete the prob­
lem. I find that some just keep coming back for 
answers. 

If a student has a problem that I can't answer on the 
spot, I research it and get back to them. Having done 
this a few times lately, I find myself wondering why 
I'm doing the research instead of them. I teach a mul­
timedia class and the scripting is always a challenge. 
When I have a problem, I check my book collection, I 
write trial scripts and check them out and I enjoy the 
satisfaction of solving the problem. I wonder why my 
students don't know how to do this. 

Some students seem unaware that there are resources 
available to help them, that their lecture notes contain 
information on how to solve the problem and that you 

don t have to take a course in order to learn some-
'*\ thing. 
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x The ability to learn on their own is the best edu-
f cation we can give our students. If you have been 

successful in nurturing this ability, share your tech­
niques with the rest of us in the division. Email me, put 
it on the listserve or present a paper—it would be a 
great topic to cover in the Journal or discuss at a con­
ference session! 

See you at the next meeting! 

Judt/Bhduutui/ 
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